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LANCELIN  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 
 

 Dear Parents, families and the community, 

 

The weeks are certainly flying by and we have had a little taste of winter with some very cold and 

wet mornings. The students have still been able to get out and about and it is great to see them 

enjoying the natural surroundings we are lucky enough to have at our school. 

 

X COUNTRY INTERSCHOOL CARNIVAL 

As our representatives headed off this morning we wish them good luck for their races today. It 

is fantastic to see so many students competing at Gingin and I’m sure they will do their very 

best.  Thank you to Ms Collins for your organisation of the  carnival, as it can be a long task     

ensuring everything is ready to go. Thank you to Robert Seitz for your help yesterday in the set up 

of the course at Gingin, I’m sure that there was quite a bit to do now that the wintery weather is 

here. 

Just a reminder to all our students that Interschool carnivals, incursions, excursions and camps 

are not a right but a privilege. As representatives of our school we expect high standards of     

behaviour while at school and during these activities, and while the vast majority of students 

continue to do the right thing,  teachers are able to deem that a student is not eligible to         

participate in such events if their behaviour falls below the standard set at LPS. 

With next term being officially the start of our good standing policy being put into place, with the 

students receiving a blue LPS wristband at the beginning of next term, being able to achieve 

bronze, silver and gold good standing by the end of the year, it is a good time to remind all       

students that we expect you to make good choices, while at school, or on out of school  activities 

as you are representing yourself, your family and our school. 

 

LANCELIN PRIMARY SCHOOL 60TH ANNIVERSARY 

Next year marks Lancelin Primary School’s 60th anniversary and we would like to  commemorate 

this occasion with the community.  Some of our parents are very keen to form a committee to be 

able to showcase the school with a special event, and they would like the assistance from the 

local community to help set this up. If you are interested in helping us get these celebrations off 

and running, or if you have any items of memorabilia that you are happy to let us borrow please 

contact school on 0896551077 or lancelinps@education.wa.edu.au or contact Simone McLean 

on 0421 028 065.  We will keep you posted with any information that becomes available through 

the newsletter or on Facebook. Thank you! 

 

YEAR 5/6 ASSEMBLY 

On Wednesday 26th June at 1.40pm the Year 5/6 class are presenting their item as part of the 

whole school assembly. Students of the Month and Aussie of the Month are also presented at 

this assembly which is held in the undercovered area. We welcome all community members 

along to this assembly as the students have worked really hard on their item and it is shaping up 

to be a very funny show! 

 

Thank you to the school and town community for continuing to support our school in the way you 

do. We really are so appreciative of all the help and encouragement we receive.  We are so lucky 

to be able to do what we do, in a supportive community, which fantastic students and families.  

 

Kindest regards 

 

 

Jemma Temby 

Principal 
 



LANCELIN  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 
 

REMINDER: EARLY CLOSE EVERY WEDNESDAY AT 2.30PM  

  

P&C Meeting 

3:10pm Monday 24th June 

In school library. All welcome 

Student of the Week 

Week 7 

Jason Thomas, Connor McLean, 

Tina Ha and Gregory Hill 

Student of the Week  

Week 6 

Aliyah Stromquist, Tyrone Inman-

Wilson, Summer Wilson. Emelia 

Skoglund, Giorgia Check and Finn Dawe 

Birthday Stars 

Super  

Readers 



COMMUNITY NEWS 

 You may not think who you bank with matters. 

At Bendigo Bank, we disagree. 
Everyday, our customer help change lives, and save lives, simply through banking with us. Their 

home loans are building skate parks, sport parks, hospitals wings and classrooms. Their person-

al loans are funding Ambulances, Rescue Boats, Fire Trucks and Community Buses.  Their busi-

ness banking is creating wetlands, parklands, recreation areas and playgrounds.  Their credit 

cards are sponsoring kids sport, community sports, disables sports and elderly sports. And their 

everyday banking is providing scholarships, internships and apprenticeships. 

At Gingin Community Bank® Branch and Lancelin branch we’ve invested over $2.7m into our 

local communities throughout our 18 years of operation. We’re part of a network that has re-

turned $205 million to communities and initiatives Australia Wide. 

But you can’t put a price on friendship, mateship, health and wellbeing. 

You need a bank you can trust to give you the products and service you need. 

We need you to help us make a difference. 

It’s time to feel good about who you bank with. 

Drop in to the school office each Wednesday morning from 8.30-8.45am and see the change 

your banking can make. 

 

Tracey’s Horse Riding 
 

July Residential Camps 
 

We are holding a 4 day & a 2 day camp catering for beginners & riders with    hors-

es and ponies to suit. 

2 ridden lessons per day, evening  activities and all meals included.  

Children may attend 1 day. 

 

Week 1: Saturday July 17th—Tuesday July 9th 

 

Week 2: Wednesday July 17th—Thursday July 

18th 

 

Phone: 0417 182 200 Tracey Coussens 


